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DMC MINUTES\9 MARCH 1992 

THESE ARE MINUTES. THEY ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND RESTRICTED TO THE MEMBERS OF THE 

DMC AND THE MC. 

ADOPTED BY THE DMC AT THEIR MEETING OF 23 MARCH 1992 

MINUTES OF THE DMC MEETING HELD AT 07H30 ON MONDAY 9 MARCH 1992 AT THE 

WORLD TRADE CENTRE 

PRESENT: 

le hai: 

Z de Beer 
PJ Gordhan (Chairperson) 
P Hendrickse 
FT Mdlalose 
RP Meyer 
SS Ripinga 
Z Titus 
J Zuma 

M Maharaj (Secretariat) 
SS van der Merwe (Secretariat) 

T Eloff (minutes) 

jon’s opening remar! 

The delegates were welcomed. 

2. Apologies 

No apologies were noted. 

3: Adoption of the agenda 

The agenda was adopted with the following amendments: 

3.1 

3.2 

ition of the minutes of 2 Marc! 

The minutes were ratified. 

It was noted that the minutes of 2 March, and not 24 February had to be ratified. 

The issue of "Representation of Women’s Groups" was added to the agenda as item 8.1. 
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Progress in the Working Groups 

5.1 No new problems had been identified by the Secretariat. 

5.2 Letter from Mr Burrows and Mr Curry (WG5) (Addendum A) 

5.2.1 The letter was discussed and certain options clarified. 

5.2.2 It was agreed that a discussion between the Chairperson, the Secretariat and the two 
gentlemen should be held. 

5.2.3 It was also agreed to raise this issue at the meeting of the Management Committee. 

ind_veni yf COD 

6.1 Date 

It was agreed to recommend to the Management Committee that CODESA II should not take 
place at the end of March. The decision on setting of the date would be left to the 
Management Committee. 

8.2 Venue 

Tt was agreed that the Secretariat would draw up a list of possible venues for the end of April, 

after having investigated the practical feasibility of each. 

Preparation for the MC meeting 

The draft agenda for the meeting was approved. It was also noted that there were two errors on the 

front page of the MC Information package: "DMC Pack" should read "MC Pack" and "United 

Azanian Front" should read "United Asian Front". 

Any other in 

8.1 Women’s participation in CODESA 

A proposal was presented in terms of which a women’s subcommittee representative of all 19 

participants would be formed to advise CODESA sructures on issues of gender. It was agreed 

to raise this issue at the meeting of the MC. 

Date of next meeting 

This meeting will take place on Monday 23 March from 08H00-10H00. 

The meeting closed. 

  

 


